From: Pat Truesdale < pat.truesdale@madison-co.com >

Date: May 24, 2023 at 9:44:49 AM CDT

To: Nason White < nason.white@madison-co.com >

Subject: Request to Add Postage to the Returned Mail Postage

The new Voter Registration Cards have been sent to the printer by the Circuit Clerk. We need additional funds added to the county Post Office

Returned Mail account. We are requesting \$2,000 be approved and placed on the Consent Agenda for the upcoming BOS meeting. If approved

I will hand deliver the check.

Regards,

Pat Trucidale

Election Commissioner, District 3
Madison County
PO Box 608
Canton, MS 39046
(601)790-2543
pat.truesdale@madison-co.com